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TRAFFIC NOTICE
Traffic Disruption
Albouy’s Point

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists,
businesses and the general public, that there will be
periodic traffic disruptions on Point Pleasant Rd
(Albouy’s Point) from the 7™ of May 2019 to the 1% of
October 2020 due to major construction occurring at
Point House, #6 Front Street.

Point Pleasant Road will be reduced in width to 14ft
and will remain open to through traffic as well as local
access.

There will be no parking available at Albouy’s Point
throughout the duration of construction. Pedestrian
sidewalk access will be limited and redirected to the
north side of Front Street for East-West movement.

Diversion notices, signs, and barriers will be in place.

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience
this may cause.

City Hall Charles Waters
6™ May 2019 Asst. City Engineer

Have ideas on how we can improve our city?

Visit www.cityofhamilton.bm - we'd love to hear them!
f € Follow us on Facebook and Twitter.




